WELCOME NEWSLETTER – FRIDAY 10TH SEPTEMBER
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Dear Parents, 
Welcome back. We are delighted to see your children looking well rested and ready for work. Everyone has settled in well. We have a great many activities organised already and many more in the pipeline – so here goes.
WELCOME – We would like to welcome Mrs Causon, our new Reception teacher, to Mickleton School. Please do introduce yourself. I am certain that Mrs Causon will enjoy working at Mickleton; she has already met all of the Reception parents and is looking forward to meeting more of you at the information evening.

NEW CHILDREN – We would like to say a huge Mickleton welcome to our seventeen new Reception children. We are delighted with the way these children have settled into school, well done. We also have several new children in nursery and would like to welcome them. I am certain that they will have a wonderful time in our school.
INFORMATION EVENING – Our parents’ information evening will take place on Wednesday 15th September from 6:00 – 8:00p.m. We look forward to meeting with you and sharing the routines of your child’s class. Drinks and nibbles will be provided; please do come along and join us.
OPEN DAY – Our Autumn Open Day is planned for Monday 4th October from 10:00a.m. – 12:00p.m. and 1:30p.m. – 3:00p.m. This is your chance to have a look around the school, spend some time in classrooms and talk with staff and Governors. Everyone is most welcome, even if they do not have children in school. Refreshments will be served and we will provide a crèche. Please do come and see us and bring some friends or family if you wish to do so.

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITY CLUBS – Please remember that clubs begin next week, the week beginning Monday 13th September. If your child has not returned their selection form then please make sure they do so next week.
MUSIC LESSONS – Guitar lessons begin on Monday 13th September. Please make sure that children bring their instruments with them. Thank you.

SWIMMING – Class 3 swimming lessons begin on Wednesday 15th September. Please ensure that your children bring the appropriate swimming kit. We will be back in time for the end of school.

TEACHING ASSISTANTS – At present we are looking for some more people to work with the children in school. We require two new teaching assistants to work in Key Stage 1, the infant end of school. Adverts will be placed on the Gloucestershire County Council website this week. If you are interested and would like further information then do not hesitate to contact me.
Finally, thank you to everyone for remembering the new school closing time and for arriving promptly. We are delighted with the extra bit of time we have to read with the children. Praise assembly is now at 2:45 p.m. every Friday. 

We look forward to a wonderful year with you and your children. If you have any difficulties or problems then please do see your child’s class teacher or make an appointment to see me. You are always most welcome.
Yours sincerely,

Sally Geary

Headteacher
